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PNiS/CC 
 
14th October 2021  
 
 
Ms Serena Sorrentino  
CGIL-FP  
 
Mr Marco Falcinelli 
FILCTEM-CGIL  
 
Via email: internazionale@fpcgil.it; nazionale@filctemcgil.it;  
europa-internazionale@filctemcgil.it 
 
 
 
 
Dear Serena and Marco, 

  

On behalf of myself, the President, the Executive Council, all our members and staff I wish 
to express our complete outrage and full solidarity following the awful and cowardly attack on 
your Roma premises last week.  
 
An attack such as this, against a fellow trade union, is an attack against trade unions 
everywhere and we fully support your public demonstration against anti-fascist movements 
on the 16th October and wish you a successful and peaceful demonstration.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this note.  

 

Is mise   

 

 
__________________ 
PHIL Ní SHEAGHDHA 
General Secretary 
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